11/18/91

M@ I I I@ EVELYN DOWNS

Oil Conservation Staff
Specialist

Je  To Whom It May Concern

Re: Hondo Drlg Co. Hawk B-10 Fed #1-H 10-21-37

It has been called to my attention that the above-
referenced well is completed in the Drinkard formation
and Ties within the boundaries of the Shell Western
Northeast Drinkard Unit which produces from the
Blinebry/Tubb/Drinkard.

Bill Powers with Shell was contacted concerning
this well and he advised he would contact their
Unit Dept. in Houston about the problem.

This well has continued to produce from the Drinkard
since the unit was formed, but in minimal amounts.

Eric Meyer with Shell in Houston called and advised
they were checking into the correct ownership of

the well. It has been farmed out to Hondo Drig.

As soon as they have verified the ownership they will
cantact Honto Drlg.

Eric's phone # 713-870-3299.
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